
February 1st, 1933»

Rev, Canon James B, Fee, 
Montreal High School, 
Montreal»

Dear Canon Feev-

The University would be very grateful 
If you would allow us the use of your hall on the evening 
of the 18th of April next. The occasion Is a rest 
Important one. As yon know a series of lectures has 
been Instituted by the Rt, Hon, Vincent Masséy under the 
name of the Massey Lectures. The first was glvei In 
Toronto, the second Is to be given In Montreal, and we 
are responsible for the arrangements. The lecturer Is 
to be Sir Arthur Salter and, without doubt, a very large 
number of people will wish to attend.

I hopo that It will be possible for 
use to use your hall on that date and at that time.

Yours faitEfully,

Wilfrid Bovey,


